
 

 
    

 
   

 

     
         

      
 

 

 

 
 

          
      

  
   

         
         

            
         

        
        

 
 
 

SMARTLAW I 

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: David Hevel <dhevel@smartlawoffices.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 4:27 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External Email�

I fully support�the proposed changes�to WAC 284-30-300�through 400.�I have�been a 
lawyer in�private practice�in Washington for�more�than�50�years,�including�more than 40�
years�focused on insurance�law cases. The�proposed changes�will help to�protect the�
rights of consumers.�

David R. Hevel�
Attorney�

phone: 509.735.5555 | fax: 509.735.2073 | direct line: 509.735.8574 
309 N. Delaware St. Kennewick, WA 99336 
smartlawoffices.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: If you have received this communication in error, 
please notify us immediately. This message is intended only for the use of the 
person or firm to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is prohibited. 
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